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Picnic Lunch 26th June 2017 

 

 
The school will be holding a picnic lunch, on Monday 26th June.  There will be no 

hot meals that day.   

 

If your child will be staying for lunch on the Monday, please return the form 

below to their teacher, by Friday 23rd June.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tim Smith 

Headteacher 

 






My child/ren will be stopping for the picnic lunch on Monday 26th June 2017. 

 

 

Name of Child/ren…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Class…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature……………………………………………………………………………………………… 


 


